
Masks required in 
patient-care  
areas

Please wear a mask during check-in and when you 
are called back to your appointment until you leave. 

Masks are REQUIRED for all care interactions:
• Front desks/check-in
• Once you’re called back for your appointment
• During any direct patient care
• Waiting rooms for some departments

It remains STRONGLY RECOMMENDED to use a mask and 
physical distancing even where not required throughout 
our health care facilities.

Thank you for helping us keep each other safe.

ATTENTION: PATIENTS, VISITORS AND CAREGIVERS 
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Why? Together with other regional health systems, we are helping 
prevent the spread of infection by masking when either COVID-19, 
influenza or RSV reach Department of Health thresholds. 




